
DEAR TOWSON BUSINESS OWNER,

We hope you will accept our invitation to participate in a storefront  
window art exhibit displaying works from our amazingly talented  
Towson High School art students. We believe this will provide much  
needed opportunities for students to share their artwork with the  
community during online learning. We also believe you will help to develop  
connections with the vibrant visual arts programs in Baltimore County.  
Adding visual interest to otherwise open spaces and bringing interest  
while safely interacting with Towson’s commercial district during the  
winter months could be great for business.

Teachers from the Towson High Art Department will select the best and  
most appropriate works to display. Please use this link to enjoy some of  
the student’s works from the Fall semester:  
https://spark.adobe.com/page/lGv6yoQWYVZeD/

The art exhibit would be installed on or about February 1, 2021 and  
removed on or about February 28, 2021. Artwork will be selected to fit  
your window size and will be hung with removable adhesive tabs.

If you are interested in participating, please complete the following and  
return to us by January 15, 2021:

Business or organization name: ________________________________________________

Contact name, phone and email: _______________________________________________

Address where art will be displayed: ____________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________

Hours of operation: ____________________________________________________________

Media info for advertising (social media/web): ___________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________

Would you like to offer a discount to shoppers during the art exhibit? ____________ 

If so, what % discount or other details: __________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________

Feel free to reach out to us with any questions you may have. We are also  
looking for opportunities to display projected art on open outdoor walls.  
Let us know if you would be interested in learning more.

Please return this form or email the info to: kimbeardreuse@gmail.com

We look forward to working with you and hope you share in our excitement to  
create this space for our students, your business, and our community.

Towson Art Parents Association (TAPA) 
Exhibit Committee: Kim Beard (TAPA parent representative—443-791-2590/ 
kimbeardreuse@gmail.com), Spence Holman, Cliff Murphy, and Bonnie  
Vysotsky

Rachel Valsing, Towson High School Art Dept Chair: rvalsing@bcps.org
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